
8888 Citizens' Complaint Hotline

Ticket Reference Number : G20230314-56-11
Status: Ticket indorsed

Head of Agency : N/A

Agency : Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Agency Address : N/A

Attention (Focal Person) : Maria Matilda A. Gaddi

Pursuant to Executive Order No. 61, s. 2016, may we respectfully transmit the following concern received 
through the 8888 Citizens' Complaint Hotline:

Date: 14 March 2023

Name of Client: Joel S. Plazuela

Address: , San Joaquin, Palo, Leyte

Contact Details: 0956 921 9721
joelplazuela@yahoo.com.ph

Nature of call: 2023 - Caller Dependent

Subject: Suggestion To Render Service For Voluntarily Relative To The Oil Spill 
Incident In Oriental Mindoro
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Details: 

"Nais kong maiparating o maipadala sa Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR), 
Philippine Coast Guard (PCG), Maritine Industry Authority (MARINA), Local Government Unit (LGU) at 
Office of the President ang aking suhestyon/suggestion na nais kong ibigay ang aking serbisyo patungkol sa 
barkong lumubog na Princess Empress. Ito iyong barkong nagkalat ng langis dito sa Oriental Mindoro. 
Maari akong maging adviser o consultant dahil isa akong kapitan ng barko sa loob ng nineteen (19) years sa 
ibat-ibang barko para matulungan rin ang ating gobyerno. Ang concern ko ay malaking damage ito sa ating 
Tourism at Fishing Industry. Kaya ako tumawag dahil nababagalan ako sa aksyon ng ating gobyerno."

Information contained in this communication is privileged, confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the 8888 Citizens' Complaint Center immediately and dispose this 
communication in accordance with the provision of Republic Act No. 10173, otherwise known as Data Privacy Act of 2012.

Please be reminded of Section 5 of EO No. 6, which states that "a citizen's concern lodged through any of 
the communication channels shall have a concrete and specific action within 72 hours from the receipt of 
the concern by the proper government agency or instrumentality".

Kindly send your reply directly to the concerned person/entity, copy furnished the 8888 Portal thru your 
agency 8888 Focal Team, citing the above ticket reference number. Thank you very much.

"Institutionalizing the 8888 Citizens' Complaint Hotline and Establishing the 8888 Citizens' Complaint Center", under the 
direction and supervision of the Office of the Executive Secretary.
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